

BURNABY NORTH SECONDARY SCHOOL

751 Hammarskjold Drive, Burnaby, B.C. V5B 4A1 Phone: 604-296-6875 Fax: 604-296-6877 http://north.burnabyschools.ca/

April 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian of Grade 12 students,

It is with great pleasure that we wish to invite your grade 12 student to participate in the graduation events for the Class of 2019 at Burnaby North. While it is a time to prepare for the final months of school and exams, it is also a time to celebrate the many successes of the graduating class.

The School Leaving Committee and Grad Council have been hard at work organizing this year's events. We hope that these events will be an enjoyable and safe celebration for all. Listed below are some important dates and information to keep in mind.

Friday, May 24th - School Leaving Ceremony

Bill Copeland Centre - 7:00 pm 3676 Kensington Ave., Burnaby Grads should plan to arrive at the Centre by 6:00 pm

Each graduate will receive 2 guest tickets to the event. Extra tickets may be purchased for \$5 from the school beginning Monday, May 13th.

❖ Friday, June 14th - Graduation Dinner DanceThe Westin Bayshore − 6:00 pm arrival and Dinner at 7:00 pm

We understand how important it is for you to share in your student's celebration, however as the fire regulations in the facility limit the number of guests that can be accommodated, we would ask that a maximum of two parents/guardians arrive at 6:00 pm to 700 pm.

It is our wish that Grad 2019 will be a memorable time for all our graduates and their families. Thank you for your support in making these events a respectful celebration of our graduates' accomplishments. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call.

Yours truly.

David Rawnsley

Principal

T:\Office Shared\Graduation\Grad 2019 \Grad Invite Letter, 2019.doc